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I am a resident in the Royal Park Oxford House in Salem, Oregon. 
 
I am opposed to bill HB 2239. 
The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held 
on equal footing as the NARR certification. 
 
I believe in the great need for different Recovery Housing options in the State of 
Oregon. Oxford House is a true Democratic, Self Supportive Model, of one person in 
recovery helping the next person that is seeking recovery. It shows and teaches us how 
to stand on our own two feet by teaching us how to live a sober life again. 
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